
 
University Elementary 

Monday Minute - October 7, 2019 
  

1. Order School Pictures Online 
2. Bully Prevention Month 
3. Dine and Donate at Chipotle Tonight  
4. Flu Vaccinations Thursday 
5. Staff Appreciation Week this week 
6. 1st Grade Field Trip Friday 
7. End of First Grading Period and Fall Break 
8. PTO Meeting Tuesday 
9. Elementary Guide 

 
   

1. Remember to order your child’s school pictures using the email link provided by 
Sheldon Photography.  Hard copy proof photos will not be sent home.  If you 
have any questions about the process, please call Steve Sheldon at 
812-336-8661. 

2. Our theme this week for Bully Prevention Month is “Make New Friends.” 
Students are encouraged to sit with some new friends this week, when the 
opportunity presents itself.  Today was World Bully Day where people across the 
world wore blue to show solidarity against bullying.  Check out the hashtag, 
#BlueUp for pictures.  

3. Dine and Donate is tonight, October 7th, between 5:00-9:00 PM at Chipotle (Mall 
location only).  We get 33% of the sales!  

4. If you signed up for your child to get a flu vaccination, this will be given this 
Thursday, October 10th, here at school.  

5. Staff Appreciation Week is here!  Please reference the email from our PTO for 
additional information  

6. 1st Grade is taking a field trip to the Monroe County Public Library on Friday. 
Remember, you must have your Emergency Medical Authorizations complete for 
your child to attend.  The school will be sending home additional paper copies for 
students/families that have not completed this process, in addition to enrollment.  

 



7. The end of the first grading period will be at the conclusion of the day on Friday, 
October 11th.  Fall Break will take place on October 14-15th.  School will resume 
on Wednesday, October 16th.  

8. Please join the PTO for our October meeting on Tuesday, October 8 from 6-7 in 
the library. Childcare provided for ages 4+. In addition to the usual PTO 
business, we will be having further discussion regarding how to spend or save 
the PTO Project Fund. In our September meeting we were only able to start this 
important conversation and we look forward to sharing more ideas and beginning 
to talk through some early logistics to narrow down those ideas. We hope you 
can join the conversation! Contact PTO President Hopi Stosberg, 
hopi@stosberg.com, with any questions. See you there! 

9. Take a few minutes to check out of ​MCCSC Elementary Guide by visiting 
this link​.  There are multiple photos of University students throughout the 
guide!  
 

 

   

Follow us on Twitter 
@universityelem 

Like us on Facebook 
University Elementary 

Visit our webpage 
https://www.mccsc.edu/university 
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